
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Missoula County to Host National Voter Registration Day Election Workshops 

Tuesday, September 26 marks National Voter Registration Day. The Missoula County Elections Office is 
celebrating this event by hosting election education workshops to all voters of all ages. All workshops are 
free and open to both the public and members of the media. 

“At Missoula County, we continue to expand transparency in elections,” Elections Administrator, Rebecca 
Connors said. “These election education workshops are the first of their kind and serve as a window to the 
inner workings of our office.” 

“Being an informed voter is critical to navigating through election processes. These informational sessions 
will help voters understand the complexities of the law and be able to set themselves up for positive voting 
experiences. 

Fairgrounds Workshops ● 1101 South Ave W, Missoula, 59801 ● Building 35 
At 10 a.m. and 2 p.m., the Elections Office will host workshops at the Fairgrounds. Attendees will gain in-
depth information regarding voter registration, election security, rejected ballots, voter list maintenance, 
and more. Each session is expected to run two hours. 

University Workshops  ● Payne Native American Center, Room 14● 32 Campus Dr, Missoula, 59812 
At 11 a.m., 12 p.m.  and 1 p.m., the Elections Office will host election education workshops on campus for 
students. These workshops will help students understand the ins and outs of registering to vote, as well as 
important considerations such as why your signature matters and why it’s important to maintain an 
updated address with the Elections Office. Students can drop in at any time. Workshops will be 20 minutes 
in length and County staff are available following the presentations to provide one-on-one assistance to 
student voters.  

Celebrate with us on National Voter Registration Day by becoming an informed voter! 

 
Contact: Rebecca Connors 
Elections Administrator 
(406) 258-4911 
rconnors@missoulacounty.us  
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The Missoula County Elections office is under the leadership of the 
Elections Administrator. The office is responsible for conducting fair and 
honest elections, and works to meet the needs of 75,000 Missoula 
County voters. The Election Advisory Committee is made up of citizen 
volunteers advocating for fair, robust and trustworthy elections.  
The Elections office is located within the first floor of the courthouse. 

September 21, 2017 

mailto:rconnors@missoulacounty.us

